
 

 

Through BSE’s online portal for Corporate Compliances & Listing Centre 

 

Ref. Nos.: AFSL/SECL/2024-25/153      March 25, 2025 

 

To 

BSE Limited           

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

 

With reference to the captioned subject and pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Policy for Prevention of Insider 

Trading and Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information framed thereunder (“the 

Code”), we wish to inform that the “Trading Window” for dealing in the Securities of the Company (i.e. 

non-convertible debentures listed on BSE Limited for the purpose of the Code) by Designated Persons 

and their immediate relatives will be closed from April 1, 2025 and the same shall remain closed till the 

expiry of 48 hours post the announcement of financial results of the Company for the quarter ended 

March 31, 2025 (“Financial Results”) to the public. 

 

The date of the meeting of the Board of Directors wherein the aforesaid financial results shall be placed 

for consideration and approval will be announced in due course of time.  

 

The Designated Persons under the Code have been advised not to trade in the Securities of the Company 

during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For Avanse Financial Services Limited 

 

 

 

 

Rajesh Gandhi 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

ICSI Membership No.: A-19086 

 

Copy to: 

Catalyst Trusteeship Limited through e-mail at ComplianceCTL-Mumbai@ctltrustee.com 
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